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LETTER TO THE EDITOR

Dear Sir:
Re: Division of Legislative Powers
Under The British North American Act—

The Case for Fully Concurrent Powers,
Vol. 4, 297

I wish to draw to the attention of your readers the typographical
error on page 301, involving the first and second paragraphs. The second
last line in the first full paragraph, “drafting the British North America
Act, or at least it should be obvious” is actually the third line of the second
full paragraph.

Sincerely,
ROBERT M. CARR






